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	Text1: Mrs. Erdmann Room #3 
	Text2: class
newsletter
	Text5: mark your calendar
	Text3: a note from the teacher
	Text3a: HAPPY NEW YEAR!  I can't believe 2020 is over.  I know it was a year none of us will ever forget.  I hope you all enjoyed the winter break and some relaxing time with family and friends. 
 
We will be remote learning Jan. 4th- Jan. 8th and returning to in person learning on Tuesday January 12, 2021.  In the event anything changes, you will be notified. 
	Text5a: Monday Jan. 4th - Welcome Back! Review Day- Seesaw. Mondays remain a review day.
 
Tuesday Jan. 5th-8th- Remote Learning 
Follow the same schedule we had before break
 
Tuesday Jan. 12th:  Classes resume in person. Our class is in person Tue.- Fri. 
 
Monday Jan. 18th: NO SCHOOL Martin Luther
 King, Jr. Day
 
	Text4: What we're learning
	Text6: Extra! Extra!
	Text4a: Reading: Discussing the main idea.  What happened in the beginning, middle, and the end.  
 
Phonics: Sight words, blends, and digraphs 
 
Writing: Punctuation, formation, and size.  Understanding the parts of a sentence.
 
Math: Continuing with Fact families, hundreds/tens/ones - identification
 
Social Studies: Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Where do I live? Rural, urban communities how are they different? Address, phone number, know the city and state that they live in.
 
Science: What we can do to stay healthy?  What are healthy foods?
	Text6a: The weather is getting cold so remember to bundle up because if it's not too cold we will continue to go outside for short periods to get some fresh air and movement.  
 
The new park is coming along.  We are all excited and anxious for it to be finished so that the kids can enjoy it hopefully before the end of the school year.
	Text7: contact me
	Text7a: Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns via RemindApp or e-mail @ merdmann@ahsd125.org.  Thank you!


